COSH™/NO. 6%

(typewritten) (To Dr. Laurason Brown, Saranac Lake)

13 Worham Gardens, Oxford,
Nov, 9th, 1910,

Dear Brown:

; I am so delighted to hear that Trudeau is better, and that he
should have gone off with his gun is good news indeed.
You will be greatly relieved to be free from yowr appendix , but I

dare say it was a very unpleasant experience 211 the same.

I hear rumours sometimes that things are not quite smooth at the
J.H.H, but it is a difficult situation, and on the whole I think Barker has
done remarkable well, Thayer, who might have made things very difficult
has been 2 trump, and has been most conciliatory, I am afraid it is some
of the younger men who are a bit (blank left), If you get a chance, say a
word to Welch, whose benign influence is all powerful, :

With greetings to all your staff,

Sincerely yours,

W Osler,



